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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Larry Crosbie 
 
As I watch snow flurries outside my office window, I can’t help but think that spring is right around the 
corner (no, I am not a groundhog).  Thanks to Ron Best, his committee volunteers and survey 
respondents for all the contributions toward the outline of Club Activities developed on Saturday, 
January 12.  You will shortly see the tentative activities list on our website.  We intend that you will have 
more activity choices to participate this year in weekly, monthly and one of a kind Club activities and 
outings.   
 
We have an important opportunity to discuss in our February 2 monthly Club meeting.  The Museum 
recently announced a unique way for clubs to donate.  For $3000 CLBG can purchase and decorate a 
table in the NCM Café to promote Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green.  That table will stay in the Café for 
three years, then, it becomes the property of our Club.  The Museum has agreed to consider our 
donation this month of $1500 to be a 50% down payment on a table.  If you all agree, our 2020 donation 
to the Museum can be used to pay off the table once 2020 dues are all collected at the end of 2019.  We 
get full credit for a $3000 total donation, plus we gain a table right now to help market our Club to local 
NCM guests and members.  If the Board agrees to pursue this idea we will bring the idea before the 
membership next month for discussion and a motion to commit remaining funds to the Museum. 
 
Remember, C7 owners, keep less than ¼ tank of fuel in your stored vehicle this winter.  Also, for all 
Corvette owners, remember to hook up that trickle charger to your battery if you don’t plan to start you 
Corvette for the next few weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

That is, if you plan to store it! 

http://clbg.us/
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CLBG EVENTS 
 
February 2 - 6:00 p.m. – Membership Meeting – NCM Chevrolet Theatre 
 
 

 OTHER EVENTS 
April 25-27 – NCM Bash 
May 16-18 – NCM C4 Gathering 
August 28-31 – 25th Anniversary Celebration National Corvette 
Caravan ! 
 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
 
  

 

02/11 Michelle Garrett 
02/17 Cindy Whittaker 
02/17 David Drake 
02/21 Karen Carman 
02/24 Jolene Rush 
02/27 Alice Bailey 
02/27 Kathy Campbell 
02/28 Tony Feckter 
02/28 Patti Simmons 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

02/10 Terry & Vickie Brennan 
02/14 Jerry & Julie Pelton 
02/17 James & Alice Bailey 
02/17  Andy & Kathy Campbell 
02/18 Pete & Kaye Buser 
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2019 CLBG AWARDS 
 

Recognition was given to club members at the Christmas party in December.  Congratulations to these 
members, and thank you for your contributions to the club. 
 

• ROGER BROOKS AWARD – Gerald Neely 
The person who is always there to volunteer to serve the club or the public with dedication and 
love. 

 
• TED COMER AWARD – Terry Jordan 

The member who puts the plan, people and organization together to get things done.  Dots the 
i's crosses the t's. 

 
• ROOKIE OF THE YEAR AWARD Bruce & Sandra Hazelton 

A new member who "jumps in" to serve the Club and to lead activities very early in his/her time 
with the Club. 

 
• JACK MITCHELL AWARD – Gary Cockriel 

Demonstrates leadership in activities, including behind the scenes service and donations work. 
 

• LIFETIME HONORARY MEMBERS – Chuck & Stefanie Raymer and Dan & Patti Sublett 
 

 

CLBG MEMBERSHIP ANNIVERSARIES 
 
This is where we celebrate our members who have been with us for 5, 10, 15 or 20 
years.  This month, we have two couples, both celebrating their 5 year anniversaries 
with us:   Linn and Charleen Marsh, and Gerald and Audrey Neely.   
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CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 

 
Now that winter is here, a great place to stay warm is at the NCM.    
 
The NCM has opened a new exhibit titled "From Gas Station To Space Station: How NASA Conquered Low 
Earth Orbit".  While you are at the NCM, take a look at E1 Vette and enjoy some great food at the cafe. 
 
Registration is open for the April Bash and 25th Anniversary 
 
A raffle is scheduled for February 7 (Arctic White Stingray coupe). 
 
A King Of The Heap event is scheduled during February at the MSP. 
 
Membership in the museum has many benefits.  If you are not presently a member, please consider 
becoming one. 
 
 

 
 

CLBG WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS  
 
Three new members have joined us this past month: 
 

• Jim Walters 
• Kathy Wilson 
• Bob Pitchford 

 
We look forward to getting to know you and sharing our Corvette stories! 
  



 
 

Page 5 of 6 
 

 

 
 

CHECK OUT LINKS PAGE ON THE WEBSITE 
 

 
Feel like doing a little recreational web-surfing this winter?  A great place to 
start is on our website’s Links page.  You will find links to organizations, car 
parts and accessory businesses, events, blogs and CLBG member sites. 
 
“Links” is located at the bottom of the menu. 
 
 

 
 

 

RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 
 

 

 
 

Ingredients: 
• 2  cans Ro-Tel (tomatoes with chilies) 
• 1  can pinto beans 
• 1  can black beans 
• 1  can kidney beans 
• 2 packages Ranch dressing mix 
• 2 cups water. 

 
Directions: 

• Brown and drain hamburger. 
• Mix all ingredients, including browned hamburger, in sauce pan. 

o NOTE:  You do not need to drain or rinse the beans. 
• Bring to boil and simmer 30 minutes. 

 
 

 

SOUTHWEST SOUP 
 Gloria Ford has provided her recipe for a yummy, easy 

winter soup that will warm your tummy on a cold winter 
day! 
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CONTACT US 
Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY  42102 

http://clbg.us/         Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 
 
 

PRESIDENT 

 

Larry Crosbie     
270.791.6652 
president@clbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Ron Best 
270.991.9199 
rbest@corvettemuseum.org  

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Barb Thompson 
270-991-9648 
barbthompson2u@gmail.com  
 
 

2019 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Joe Tucker 
270.792.7637 

jcteyeguy@hotmail.com  

 
 

Greg Terry 
812-854-1969 
greg_55chevy@yahoo.com 

  
 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  

bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan  
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Linn Marsh 
732.666.2636 
Dan324Matt@aol.com  

 

Bruce Hazelton 
270-935-5096 
shadesofgrey@hotmail.com  

 

Ed Moss 
615.351.0584 
pemc3c6@comcast.net  

 

2019 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Bruce Hazelton 
270. 935-5096 
membership@clbg.us  

ACTIVITIES 
Ron Best 
270.991.9199 

rbest@corvettemuseum.org   

MERCHANDISE 
Vickie Crosbie 
270.799.3940 
vcrosbie1@hotmail.com  

50/50 
Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Cindy Whittaker 
270-779-7447 
cindywhitta@aol.com 

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 
270.792.8765 
fk96vette@bellsouth.net 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 Torie Cockriel  
270.791.5901  
torie.cockriel@wku.edu 

 
  

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarkks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  
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